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Comments & Controversies

To comment on articles in this issue or other topics, send letters in care of Erica Vonderheid,  
Current Psychiatry, 110 Summit Avenue, Montvale, NJ 07645, erica.vonderheid@dowdenhealth.com  
or visit CurrentPsychiatry.com and click on the “Send Letters” link.

Showing bravery 
I enjoyed reading Dr. Nasrallah's edito-
rial in the March issue. The article was 
well written and I agree with his opinions 
completely. Also, I congratulate Dr. Nas-
rallah as I suspect it took quite a bit of 
bravery to espouse the position he took 
on this issue.

Todd Baughman, PA-C 
Shonto, AZ 
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